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Dear Parents and Carers, 
SAS STAFF RECOGNITION WEEK   
This week is SAS Staff Recognition Week. SAS is an acronym for School 
Administration and Support staff and at Smithfield West this includes 
Nina Chryss (School Administration Manager), Marian Bennett and Tina 
Morabito (School Administration Officers), Joanne l’Anson, Delveen 
Dagaly, Muna Maroki and Claudia Lia (School Learning Support Officers) 
and Steve Waller (General Assistant). 
Recognition Week is an opportunity for teachers, parents, carers and 
students to show these valued staff that they are greatly appreciated 
while acknowledging the significant contributions they make at our 
school. Without them, we would not be able to operate anywhere near as 
efficiently as we do.  
We are fortunate to have such a caring, committed and hardworking SAS 
team at Smithfield West. I thank them for everything that they do. 
SICK STUDENTS AND COVID-19 TESTING 
Last Thursday I sent a note home outlining new practices to ensure our 
students, staff and community stay safe. I would like to reinforce with you 
some of the procedures pertaining to sick children and the importance of 
keeping them at home until they are fully recovered. 
If a student falls ill while at school, the department's current first aid 
procedures apply, including contacting the student's parent or carer or 
emergency contact, to collect the student. Please assist us by ensuring 
that your emergency contacts are up to date.  
Please do not send your child to school if they are unwell. This includes a 
runny nose, high temperature, coughing, sneezing, gastro or vomiting. 
We will contact you and ask you to pick your child up if they are sick. It is 
unfair on your child, other students and the staff if you ignore this advice. 
Let’s look after each other and keep us all healthy and safe!  
As per the new guidelines, staff and students with these symptoms 
are required to get a COVID-19 test. They will not be able to return to 
school until they have received a negative test result and their 
symptoms have resolved. Confirmation of the negative COVID-19 
test result must be received and sighted by the school. Negative 
test results are communicated by NSW Health through SMS 
notifications.   
Parents and carers are requested to send a copy of the result notification 
to the school’s email smithfielw-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Don’t forget to 
include your child’s full name, date of birth and class. 
Stay safe everyone, take care. This is a difficult time for everyone. We 
are following mandatory guidelines. Please be mindful of this when 
speaking with our staff members. Let’s be kind and respectful as we work 
through this together.                                           Stephen Gray Principal 
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ASSEMBLY AWARD RECIPIENTS  

KC Adrian Kwrea, Sophia Ngungutau, Gabriella Isho, Aogen Esho 

KG Sargon Kina, Andrew Shamshon, Alena Siba 

KN Orlina Yatkin, Anmol Singh, Lamar Al-Rubai’e, Noorhan Issa 

1O Jack Butrus, Yasmine Taha, Jonathan Barker, Tai Makisi 

1/2L Audrey Tran, Brittany Dang, Kian Varghaei, Jimi Mikhaeil 

2P Jeni Butrus, Alexia Kamoo, Simay Bayram, Zaya Zaya 

2R Lavin Bahaddin, Andryan Komo, Ali Hamdan, Vanessa Kena 

3F Tia Lloyd, Marven Alzebari, Rodeen Shabo, Karam Tamro 

3N Myrna El-Baf, Jad Al Khouri, Endalei Carberry, Mathio Barota 

4C Zachary Byrne, Roz Allahwardy, Angelina Prostizenovski 

4H Charlene Phan, Dominic Jabbori, Christiano Kina, Breeanna Bennett 

5D Rushil Bali, Ronaldo Shandal, Jesse Harding, Roqya Hafez,  
Aiyaat Al-Jabiry 

5/6M Maryam Husaina, Leyla Akdogan, Shadi Al-Khalid, Sharon Latapu,  
Farhan Alshahaf 

5/6R Dominic Tran, Brodie Bennett, Zaharah Al Sarrajy, Eugenia Zaya,  
Sura Al-Rubai’e 

6K Luke Peric, Ronia Shandal, Ligensio Yalda, RJ Falealii 
 

KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS 2021 
It has come to that time of the year again  
where we are enrolling students for 
Kindergarten 2021. If you, a friend or 
neighbour have a child who is turning 5  
before 1 August 2021 then they are eligible  
to begin school next year. Please fill out an 
enrolment form from the office.                   
 
 
 
UNIFORM SHOP     
School uniforms can be purchased by contacting the school and placing orders over the phone and 
paying on the Smithfield West Public School website where you will also find a copy of the uniform 
price list. Face-to-face purchases will not be permitted.  
When sending money with your child to purchase uniforms please have correct money as we 
only have a small amount of change available. 
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